
November 17, 2020 

 

The Winnebago County Board of Supervisors met in session at 9:00 A.M. 

November 17, 2020 adjourned from November 10, 2020. 

Present:  Supervisors Stensrud, Jensvold, and Durby  

Absent:   

The meeting is held today via You Tube and a conference call.  This is due to 

COVID-19 and heightened public health risks. 

On a motion by Stensrud and seconded by Durby the Supervisors moved to 

approve the minutes for the November 10, 2020 Board Meeting and approve the Agenda 

for November 17, 2020.  All voted aye.  Motion carried. 

There was discussion regarding the COVID-19 policy.  Andy Buffington, 

Emergency Management discussed Governor Reynolds new mandates.  There were no 

changes to the Winnebago County Policy. 

On a motion by Jensvold and seconded by Stensrud the Supervisors moved to 

approve the Law Enforcement Contract with Buffalo Center.  All voted aye.  Motion 

carried. 

On a motion by Stensrud and seconded by Durby the Supervisors moved to 

approve the final claim for courthouse tuck pointing and stone replacement project.  All 

voted aye.  Motion carried. 

On a motion by Durby and seconded by Stensrud the Supervisors moved to 

approve the Annual Financial report.  All voted aye.  Motion carried. 

On a motion by Durby and seconded by Stensrud the Supervisors moved to 

appoint the District 2 Supervisor to the Early Childhood North Central Iowa board.  All 

voted aye.  Motion carried. 

Scott Meinders, Engineer discussed secondary road matters.  

Kris Oswald, Drainage Clerk discussed drainage matters including annexing a 

private ditch into DD5. Oswald also discussed project extensions for DD 11 Main Tile 

project and DD 18 Lat 11 project. 

 The following Manure Management plan was received by the Auditor’s office: 

#69106 Christianson Pork, Winnebago County, Iowa. 

The session was adjourned until 9:00 A.M. November 24, 2020. 

 



__________________________ 

Bill Jensvold, Chairperson 

Attest:  _________________________ 

 Karla Weiss, Auditor 


